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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MAY 1, 1989 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers Bernard Samples 

Brooks Compton 
Sally Beals 
J. V. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

City Council interviewed City Beautiful Commission applicant 
Deborah Borger. Council concurred that this appointment take 
place at the next Council Meeting. 

Miss Borger brought attention to the run down condition of 
some properties located in the Washington Park Plat (Plat at 
south east corner of State Route 48 and Alexandersville-Bellbrook 
Road.) Mr. Stone suggested that steps be taken now to prevent 
this area from becoming a slum area in the future. City Staff 
will review the situation and present a recommendation to 
Council. 

Mr. Kenning announced Mayfest to be held the weekend of May 
6, 1989 in the Architectural Preservation District, this is 
sponsored by the Merchants of Historic Centerville. 

Mr. Kenning advised that additional space is needed by the 
State of Ohio License Bureau in anticipation of Title Operations 
being located in Centerville. The Centerville Police Department 
is also in need of storage space. Council concurred that the 
City Manager research for additional space perhaps in another 
location. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council his Meeting with St. 
Vincent's in order to establish a recycling center. St. 
Vincent's is acceptable to building and manning a structure if 
Centerville will supply the land; approximately two acres are 
needed. Council concurred that the City Manager continue to 
search for additional land. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed correspondence received from Brian 
Stevens, Soccer Coach for Centerville High School, in reference 
to the future loc~tion for the War Memorial currently located at 
the Centerville Hi~h School Soccer Field. He is amenable to it 
being located int e Leonard E. Stubbs Memorial Park based upon 
certain conditions, one of which is the appointment of an 
oversight committe to organize, supervise and coordinate the 
relocation of the lar Memorial. Council concurred that said 
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Committee be formed, that J. V. Stone represent Council, some 
other members being Mr. Tom Stolz, and representatives f rom 
Kiwanis and the Centerville VFW. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council the proposed future 
relationship between the City of Centerville and the Centerville 
Historical Society. Following discussion, the majority of 
Council concurred with said proposal. 

~~,-. ~ . JlQ ---------
Marilyn J. McLau~ -
Clerk of Council 


